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American Composers Forum 
522 Landmark Center 
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Saint Paul, MN   55102-1439 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
In regards to the ACF Bay Area Composer Residency, our organization Pro Arts would like to 
support Wendy Reid’s project in any way necessary to facilitate its realization. We would be 
happy to have her as our Composer in Residence. 
 
Pro Arts has worked with Wendy in the past, exhibiting her visual scores Tree Pieces, as well as 
presenting her music. She is a totally dedicated composer and visionary, and we are excited to 
say that she shares our vision. 
 
We can obtain accessibility for the Frank Ogawa Plaza forum through the City of Oakland, and 
we also have an art/ performance gallery (150 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza,) which can be made 
available for this residency.  We will be happy to publicize the events, and our interns will be 
available for assisting at composers talks and concerts. 
 
We look forward to the possibility of being the project partner and truly hope that Wendy is 
selected for this residency. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Natalia Mount 
Executive Director  
 


